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Students admitted to 1st year B.Tech. classes through Direct Admission 

and Management Quota and the students admitted to 2nd year B.Tech. 

classes through JELET during 2016-2017 Academic Session are directed 

to report at 6th floor of Central Block on Saturday, 10th September, 

2016 along with copy of their academic testimonials for uploading 

their personal data directly into the Institute ERP system from 9:30 a.m. 

to 1:00 p.m.  

 

Members of faculty who were taking classes of these students are 

requested to advice the above students accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

Prof. B.R. Saha 

Registrar  


